
March 1, 2006

Susan Ernst
President
Royal Electric Construction Corp.
1250 Memory Lane
Colunabus,OH .43209

Dear Susan:

I am writing to thank you for the outstanding installation project you delivered to Interspace
Airport Advertising at the Port Columbus International Airport. When Interspace was

. submitting a proposal to the Airport in 2003, we located your DBE Certified firm as a part of our
outreach and mentoring efforts. To date, we still work with Royal at'the Airport.

Our relationship with Royal has been rewarpmg. You have helped us provide and install signage
that affords the traveler a valuable Airport experience. The "crew" at Royal was more than
helpful ill getting Interspace started at the Airport. We knew from the beginning that the Royal's
experience matched our needs, but we 'had no idea how well our organizations would work

. together on the project. The result? An ACI award-winning program that the Airport is proud to
show off to the industry.

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank youand to share our success story with you. We
extend our gratitude to you for taking part in our outreach efforts with DBE firms like yourself.
Whenever our signage needs involve electrical or teledata wiring in the central Ohio area, we
will not hesitate to calIon your firm.

arianne LieI;e
P!esident,
Interspa~~ Airport Adve~sing
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